## Minnesota Department of Agriculture Food Safety and Defense Task Force Food Innovation Team Subcommittee

Document: MNTF.SOP.10.01.Attachment1	Page 1 of 1
Version #: 1	Effective Date: 04/20/2018
Title: Attachment 1: Data Privacy Warning	

The following Data Privacy Warning will be provided to all food business owners, Food Innovation Team (FIT) members, Minnesota Food Safety and Defense Task Force members, and FIT meeting attendees:

## **Data Privacy Warning**

The Food Innovation Team (FIT) regularly requests data from food business owners (FBOs) interested in participating or gaining food business licensing guidance from FIT through the Pre-Screening Intake Form (PSIF), during FIT meeting proceedings, and as part of the regular processes of FIT. The information provided for these FIT activities will be used before, during, and after FIT meetings to answer licensing questions from FBOs. Information provided is public information and will be discussed at a meeting that is open to the public. If you have information that you want protected, please contact the Food and Feed Safety Division Director, Dr. Benjamin Miller (benjamin.miller@state.mn.us) or (651) 201-6027) before filling out this form and submitting it to FIT.